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Dear Parents 
 
Greetings from Holy Child!  
 
We are pleased to inform you that we at Holy Child School are 

celebrating 'Kargil Vijay Diwas' on Friday, July 26, 2024. Col. MK 

Bhat, Shaurya Chakra (Retd.) and Col. Rajeev Kukkal (Retd.) will 

be delivering an inspiring lecture about the gallant actions of our 

soldiers and share their personal experiences from the Kargil War. 

 

This will motivate and inspire all our students and will inculcate love 

for our armed forces.  

 

 

Sunita Gangahar    
Principal  


